
 
 

9219 Viscount Row Dallas, TX 75247
  

 
Dear H4H Supporters,  
 
 It is with a heavy heart that I must inform you that we are having to cancel this year’s 
Helicopters for Heroes Hog Hunt that was scheduled for Feb. 23-25, 2024.  
 
We understand how disappointing this news is, and we share in your disappointment. The 
decision to cancel this year’s hog hunt was difficult, and we explored all possible options before 
coming to this conclusion. Unfortunately, circumstances beyond our control have made it 
impossible for us to proceed with the event as planned. 
 
We want to assure you that this event is not going anywhere, and we are committed to providing 
you with the opportunity to participate in this meaningful event for years to come. 
 
In the meantime, we will continue to find alternative ways to support our veterans and raise 
awareness for this great cause. Please know that our team is actively planning new events and 
initiatives throughout the year, so we encourage you to stay connected with us to learn about 
these coming opportunities. We are so grateful for your continued dedication and unwavering 
support of Helicopters for Heroes, which are vital to the success of our mission!  
 
Once again, we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Thank you for your 
understanding, and we look forward to seeing you at our future events. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jake Crownover 
 
Jake Crownover 
President 
Helicopters for Heroes, Inc 
501(C)3 Organization 
jake@helicoptersforheroes.org 
 
 


